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December 1, 2008 

 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street 

Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Via RESS and by mail 

 

Dear Ms. Walli:  

 

Re: EB-2008-0003 OEB Proposed Transmission System Code Amendments for 

Connecting Generation Facilities that Form Part of Renewable Resource Clusters 

 

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) generally supports the OEB proposed 

amendments to the Transmission System Code regarding cost responsibility associated with 

enabler facilities for renewable resources.   The EDA notes that the proposed changes would 

address the coordination problems under the status quo by allowing transmitters to play a leading 

role in the design, development and construction of enabler facilities, while ensuring a level 

playing field between generators regarding connection costs.  With respect to the next steps in 

approving enabler facilities and designating transmitters, the EDA hopes that the roles and 

responsibilities are clearly defined to avoid unnecessary confusion and delay.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

“original signed” 

 

 

Richard Zebrowski 

Vice President, Policy & Corporate Affairs 
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